
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : Tim Sexton         
   Acting Village Manager          
 
 
DATE  : September 18, 2013   
 
 
SUBJECT  : Appointments – Historical Commission   
 
Request for concurrence of the Village Board in the appointments of Stephanie 
Zabela and Jennifer Henaghan to the Historical Commission to fill vacancies 
created by the resignation of John Egan and Tami Urish.    
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
 
Attachments  
 
Appointment memo historical 10032013 


